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FULL STRENGTH: VICTORIA’S DAIRY SECTOR LEADS THE NATION 
A new report has revealed that in 2020-21 Victoria’s nation-leading dairy farmers experienced the best financial 
returns in more than six years as the sector continues to innovate and excel.  

Minister for Agriculture Mary-Anne Thomas released the 2020-21 Dairy Farm Monitor report today, which shows 
the hard work and resilience of Victoria’s dairy farmers has paid off after experiencing some difficult years 
responding to recent dry conditions, low water allocations and market volatility.  

Agriculture Victoria’s Dairy Farm Monitor project is a collaboration with Dairy Australia to provide critical insight 
for industry into how the sector is tracking. The annual report is a comprehensive financial and production 
analysis of 80 Victorian dairy farm businesses in south-western Victoria, Gippsland and northern Victoria.  

The quality benchmarking data in the report gives Victorian dairy farmers the ability to make comparisons and 
identify areas they could change to improve the productivity, profitability and sustainability of their businesses.  

While average dairy farm profits were up across most of the state, dairy farmers in Victoria’s north posted the 
best results, taking advantage of favourable seasonal conditions to record the highest profits this region has seen 
for 15 years.  

Since the last report, farm cashflows have increased from the previous year, with 94 per cent of farms recording a 
positive return. This financial rebound has enabled farmers to invest back into their businesses by repairing and 
upgrading infrastructure and machinery and improving pastures.  

Victoria is a leading contributor to Australia’s dairy industry, accounting for 77 per cent of Australia's dairy exports 
valued at $2.1 billion. The gross value of milk produced in Victoria is worth $2.7 billion (2018-19). The sector 
supports almost 10,000 jobs with more than half of these workers located in regional Victoria. 

The 2020-21 Dairy Farm Monitor report is available on the Agriculture Victoria website.  

Quotes attributable to Minister for Agriculture Mary-Anne Thomas 

“I am so pleased to see these fantastic results for our dairy farmers who are the heart of our nation’s dairy sector – 
supporting thousands of local jobs and providing sought-after, premium products to markets around the world.” 

“This latest report highlights the fantastic year our producers had, but more importantly provides them with 
valuable data to drive investments in the future of their business so they are set up for success for years to come.”  

Quotes attributable to Dairy Australia Managing Director David Nation 

“The 2020-21 Dairy Farm Monitor results show a really positive year for these dairy businesses in Victoria.” 

“The project, which is now in its 15th year, provides high-quality farm performance data which underpins farm 
business management tools, such as DairyBase and the new Farm Business Snapshot tool.” 

https://agriculture.vic.gov.au/about/agriculture-in-victoria/dairy-farm-monitor-project

